
 

23rd June 2020 

 

Dear parent / carer,  

 

I hope you and your family are well. 
 

Please find attached a checklist of procedures relevant to all parents / carers of students who will be 

returning to school over the next three weeks.  

 

We would very much appreciate it if you would go through these arrangements with your child in advance 

of their return. Please note that Year 12 students will not be able to park on the school premises. May I 

please also remind you that parents / carers of all returning students in all year groups must agree to and 

submit our Home School Agreement before the student will be allowed to return to school. 
 

We are very happy to be opening the school to students again after what seems like a such a long time, 

and we all hope that we are able to increase face to face time further over the coming weeks in a safe 

manner.   

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Paula Williams 

 

https://castellalun.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Procedures-for-Parents-Reopening-22-06-2020.pdf
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